
Pacific Rim Hospice Society 
PHONE/FAX: 250-725-1240 EMAIL: ed@pacificrimhospice.ca 

WEB: www.pacificrimhospice.ca MAIL: P.O. Box 7, Tofino BC, V0R 2Z0 

RADIOTHON FUNDRAISER IS BACK ! 

           October 1, 2017 

Dear Pacific Rim Hospice Society Supporter,  

The Pacific Rim Hospice Society (PRHS) is bringing the RADIOTHON back on November 24th, 

2017.   We are partnering with Tuff City Radio. Jamies Restaurant and Lounge and Tofino 

Brewery to offer an all-day radiothon and burger & beer deal.  We are inviting businesses to 

consider donating a gift certificate or service for the radiothon.  We will be following up this 

letter with a phone call or visit next week and hope you will support Hospice services on the 

west coast.  Our staff can pick up gift certificates, activities, overnight stays, restaurant meals, 

transportation etc. any time – feel free to call hospice at 250.725.1240.  We truly appreciate 

your support! 

Funds raised help hospice provide programs and services at no cost to clients within eight west 

coast communities.  Hospice is so much more than end of life care; hospice also supports 

individuals who are grieving the loss of a loved one (human and animal); support for individuals 

who have a debilitating illness or injury; as well as a ‘Friendly Visiting Program’ that assists 

individuals such as isolated seniors who may benefit from the company of compassionate and 

caring volunteers. The PRHS offers emotional, psychological and/or spiritual support using a 

variety of programs (grief groups, walking groups, one on one compassionate listening etc.) 

geared to all age groups.   

Hospice services rely heavily on community donations in order to continue providing care and 

comfort for community members and their families in need.  Every donation, no matter how 

small or large, is effective and gratefully appreciated and goes back to your local hospice – the 

Pacific Rim Hospice Society.   

Please consider donating to the Pacific Rim Hospice Society’s radiothon fundraiser on 

November 24th.  We will be pleased to include your name and logo on our print and social 

(Facebook) media advertising, quarterly newsletters, annual report, and radio. 

Thank you for considering our request. 

To learn more visit: www.pacificrimhospice.ca 

Warm regards, 

Tarni Jacobsen 

Executive Director 

Pacific Rim Hospice Society 



Pacific Rim Hospice Society 
Presents... 

 

 
 
 

Friday, November 24th, 2017 

Purchase gifts 8am-8pm 

@ Jamies Restaurant & Lounge 
**Bring your family or staff for lunch or dinner** 

Burger I   Fries   I   Beer  I  $15   

11am-2pm & 5-8pm 
Tunes provided by Geoff Johnson 

All proceeds to Hospice 

 Info: 250.725.1240 

RADIOTHON 
with Tuff City Radio 90.1 FM 


